
COP 24, Katowice  

Monday, 3 December 2018: Party Consultations 
The first plenary meeting of all governing and subsidiary bodies will be held on Sunday, 2 December 

2018.  The day of Monday, 3 December will be dedicated to the Leaders’ Summit, and formal 

negotiations will begin on Tuesday, 4 December. In response to Parties’ requests, the secretariat is 

making available a number of rooms through the day on Monday, 3 December for Parties’ own 

consultations, should Parties wish to consult among themselves. To facilitate logistical matters, 

meeting rooms will be allocated by clusters/themes, so that, for example, adaptation-related 

consultations could be conducted in the same meeting room (see the table below). Should Parties 

have any questions or see the need to meet on other agenda items, please contact the secretariat at 

cfleischer@unfccc.int.  

Body Issue  Room 

APA Mitigation section of 1/CP.21 Room 2 
10:00-14:00  
15:00-18:00 

SBI NDC CTF 

SBI Article 4.12 registry 

APA Adaptation Communications 

Room 16 
10:00-18:00 

SBI/ 
SBSTA 

Adaptation related matters, paras. 41, 42, 45 of 
1/CP.21 

SBI NAPs 

SBI LDC matters 

SBI Article 7.12 registry 

SBI/ 
SBSTA 

AC report 

SBI/SBSTA WIM report 

APA Transparency Room 3 
10:00-18:00 SBI Non-Annex I reporting 

SBSTA Matters relating to PA Article 6 Room 1 
10:00-13:00 

Room 12 
14:00-17:00 

APA GST Room 13 
10:00-14:00 
15:00-18:00 

APA Article 15 (Implementation and Compliance)  

APA AF (APA) 

Room 9 
10:00-18:00 

COP/CMP AF (COP/CMP) 

SBI Matters relating to Article 9.5 

SBSTA Matters relating to PA Article 9.7 

COP Finance items 

APA Possible additional matters 

SBSTA/SBI TEC/CTCN report 

Room 14 
10:00-18:00 

SBSTA Technology Framework  

COP Linkages FM/TM 

SBI Periodic Assessment referred to in para 69 and 70 of 
1/CP.21 

SBSTA Local Communities and Indigenous Peoples Platform Room 15 
10:00-13:00 

SBI Capacity building  Room 1 
14:00-18:00 

SBSTA Research and systematic observation Room 15 
14:00-18:00 
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